


ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
 

                     MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

             JUNE 19TH, 2021 THROUGH JUNE 27TH, 2021 

 

06-19    4:00 PM George Santos – The Nold & Lenane 

Family 

Mary Flynn – Tom & Linda Neals 

06-20    9:00 AM Beverly Hutt – The Family 

06-21    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

06-22    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

06-23    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

06-24  No Mass 

06-25     No Mass 

06-26    4:00 PM John Newcomb – The Family 

06-27    9:00 AM Dick Brazell – The Family 

Sal Grasso - The Grasso Family 

Maria & Carmello Grasso – The 

Grasso and Zuppa Families 
 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsor of the Week 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Financial News: Parish Income (all 

sources) for the period June 7th - 13th  

amounted to $5,813.03.     

 If attending mass in person, please drop 

your donation in the donation box on the way into 

mass.   Any donation for a special Second Collection 

must be in a separate envelope, clearly marked for 

the designated collection. If you are unable to attend 

in person, contributions may be mailed or dropped off 

at our Parish Office (effective June 1st, please mail to 

231 Second Street, Scotia) or you may also consider 

an autopay option with your banking institution to 

continue your support of St. Joseph’s.    

 

Please Note:  When attending mass at another parish, 

please be sure your envelope is clearly marked for 

“St. Joseph’s, Scotia”.  In doing so, your donation will 

come back and support your parish.  This is very 

important in these times of attending other masses 

due to limited mass attendance and time change.  

Your support of St. Joseph’s is greatly appreciated & 

needed at this time. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

We currently continue to live stream our 9 

am mass on Sunday mornings. The link 

to connect with our live stream is: 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLDgBXL8

RT_55biUcsAofgB4w9XGcHR8DA 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We need your help to get our Eucharistic 

& Lector schedule up and running as it 

was prior to COVID.  If you were a 

weekend liturgical minister prior to COVID 

and are ready to get back on the schedule, please 

contact Lori DeSieno at 518-372-3509   or email 

ldesieno06@yahoo.com.  As some ministers have 

stepped back from ministry, we are looking for new 

volunteers as well.  Please give some prayerful 

thought to helping your parish and volunteer TODAY! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Remember in your prayers those members of 

our parish who are sick or suffering in any way, 

as well as those in hospitals and nursing homes 

and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, friends 

and those who have died recently, especially Edward 

J. Burke, father of Timothy (Mary Pat) Burke.  We pray 

for men and women in our armed forces who are 

serving our country.  

 

 

 

 Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon.  06/21 Gn 12:19                                   Mt 7:1-5 

Tues. 06/22 Gn 13:2, 5-18                           Mt 7:6, 12-14 

Wed.  06/23 Gn 1:1-12, 17-18                     Mt 7:15-20 

Thurs.06/24 Is 491-6 Acts 13:22-26           Lk 1:57-66, 80 

Fri.     06/25 Gn 17:1, 9-10, 15-22              Mt 8:1-4 

Sat.    06/26 Gn 18:1-15                               Mt 8:5-17 

Sun.   06/27 Wis 1:13-15, 2:23-24  2 Cor 8:7, 9, 13-15 

                                                   Mk 5:21-43 

 

Sanctuary Candle Lit in Memory of              

John Newcomb 

Requested by The Family 
 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLDgBXL8RT_55biUcsAofgB4w9XGcHR8DA
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLDgBXL8RT_55biUcsAofgB4w9XGcHR8DA
mailto:ldesieno06@yahoo.com


The Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                 June 20, 2021 

   
 Curbside order/pickup of Chicken BBQ 

Dinner $15 

The Glenville Knights of Columbus will hold 

a drive-thru chicken barbecue at the Church of the 

Immaculate Conception on Friday, June 25, from 4 to 

7 pm or until sold out.  The cost is $15 for half 

chicken, baked potato, slaw & roll.  NO ADVANCE 

SALES!  Proceeds go to various local charities and 

food banks.  For information call 518-884-0597. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SiCM will once again be providing 

lunches to children in Scotia this 

summer.  St. Joseph’s will be providing 

coverage for the weeks of July 12-16 & 

July 19-23 at Collins Park (location yet to be 

determined).   This year’s program will be a “grab & 

go” lunch as there will be no rec program this year at 

the park.  Time commitment will be approx. 2 hrs. 

from 10:45-12:45 each day of the week.  Volunteers 

will be responsible for handing out bagged lunches & 

breakfast for the next day and keeping a tally of what 

is given out (two volunteers are needed for each day).  

There will be a “Zoom” training session for all 

volunteers.  Please see the sign-up sheet on the 

bulletin board in Holy Family Hall or call Debbie 

Griffith at 518-810-8911 for more details.  We need 

to have a list of volunteers to SiCM as soon as 

possible. 

 

Welcome New Parishioners! 

Please complete and drop in the collection basket 

Or mail to the Parish Office at  

231 Second Street, Scotia, NY  12302 

 

    Name _____________________________________ 

    

    Address ___________________________________ 

 

    Email _____________________________________ 

 

    Phone _____________________________________ 

 

    Check one:  __ New registration  __ Address change 

 

Always feel free to call the office 518-346-2316. 

 

 

May God Bless all Fathers 
  On Earth and in Heaven 
 

 

 

 

 

As COVID restrictions become more 

relaxed, we would like to thank 

those volunteers who have helped 

each week since the parish 

reopened in July 2020.  Each week, 

volunteers would arrive at least an hour early to 

prepare the church for mass, greet, usher, lector, 

distribute Eucharist and stay after mass to clean & 

disinfect.  We would not have been able to stay open 

without their dedicated efforts.  Many thanks to: Mary 

Ann Arcesi, Joan Bergin,  Kevin, Audra & Owen Burke, 

Tim & Sue Caldwell,  Susan Cappuccitti, Barbara 

Corlew, Kathy DeMarco, Rob, Ethan & Riley Higgins, 

Patty Johnson, Bev Keegan, Rich & Deb Kruk, Cathy 

Kukan, Amy Male, Joe Masi, Donna Mayer, Mary 

Militano, Art Mitchell, Jim Poirier, Mary Pooler, Jim 

Raymond, Carol Reynolds, Kerry Ricker, Adele Seaver, 

Dave Schoch, Mary & Anne Schwartz, Remo 

Schiavone, Paul Shave, Dan Stec, Eric Yager & Peggy 

Zeglen.   

For those of you who were not comfortable coming 

back to church, please thank Linda Arocho, Tony 

Cappuccitti, John Pytlovany, Aussie & William Schnore 

and Paul Wilson for providing the live-stream on 

Sunday mornings.  

We also thank Audra Hanley, Patty Johnson, Jim 

Poirier, Kerry Ricker & Eric Yager who worked to 

establish the guidelines necessary in order to reopen 

following the restrictions of the Diocese, State & CDC.  

Their expertise in their chosen fields was of great 

assistance in developing the parish safety plan to be 

sure everyone would feel safe & secure and continued 

to monitor and update those plans whenever 

necessary.   

It truly does take everyone’s efforts in order for the 

parish to run smoothly.  If you have returned to church 

in the last several weeks, please consider 

volunteering in some capacity so that your parish may 

continue to survive & flourish. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                                               
As we slowly progress to non-pandemic times, we will  

be adding greeters and altar servers to our masses.   

Please let me know if you will be interested in serving 

in these ministries so that I can set up a schedule.   

As has been done in the past, I will schedule on a 

quarterly basis.   Please call or email the parish office 

at stjosephschurch@albany.twcbc.com or 518-346-

2316.                                                  Thank you ~ Lisa 

 

mailto:stjosephschurch@albany.twcbc.com



